
INTERIM STATEMENT 
 

BOEING 777-200, REGISTRATION 9V-SQK, TOW TUG FIRE 

 

The information provided herein is of an interim nature.  Readers are advised that new 
information may become available that may alter this interim statement prior to the publication of 
the Final Report. 

 
 

On 29 November 2017, a B777 aircraft was being towed by a tow tug along South Cross 
1 at Singapore Changi Airport when the tow tug caught fire at about 0402LT.  
 

The tow tug was damaged by the fire and the aircraft suffered heat damage to its nose 
gear and forward fuselage.   
 

The fire was put out by the airport’s rescue and firefighting service.  No one was injured 
in the occurrence.        
 
 The occurrence was classified as an incident. 
 
 The investigation team is finalising the investigation report.    
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